
TERM 1, WEEK 10, 2024

Mulgoa Matters

Principal’s Message….Dates for the 
calendar……

    Friendship  Love  Learning

8th April
Cross 

Country

9th April
ANZAC 

service @ 
Paceway 

3-6

10th April
School 
Photos

12th April
Last day of 

term

Dear Mulgoa families,
As we come to the end of another successful term, I want to 
take a moment to express my gratitude to each and every 
one of you for your dedication, hard work, and commitment 
to excellence.
Our students have shown resilience, determination, and a 
thirst for knowledge throughout this term. Your 
achievements, both academically and personally, are a 
testament to your efforts and passion for learning. Thank 
you for inspiring us all.
Our staff have displayed unwavering dedication, creativity, 
and tireless efforts that have made this term a resounding 
success. Your commitment to our students' growth and 
well-being is truly commendable, and I am grateful for all 
that you do.
To our families, thank you for your ongoing support, 
partnership, and trust in our school community. Your 
involvement and encouragement play a vital role in our 
collective success.
As we look forward to the upcoming break, I want to wish 
each and every one of you a restful and rejuvenating time 
with your loved ones. May this break be filled with joy, 
laughter, and cherished moments.Let's take this opportunity 
to reflect on our accomplishments, recharge our batteries, 
and return refreshed and ready to tackle the challenges and 
opportunities that lie ahead.
Once again, thank you for your outstanding contributions to 
our school community. Together, we continue to make a 
difference every day.
Wishing you all a wonderful break and looking forward to 
seeing you in the new term!

Justine Blackley



Reminders

A reminder that if your child arrives after the morning 
bell at 9am or has to leave prior to the 3pm bell they 
will need to report to the office to receive a late/early 
slip. This procedure is a legal requirement that is 
necessary for all schools.

We have a number of children that are not being 
picked up at 3pm. Can we please ask that parents 
and carers are at school on time to pick up their 
children. Our staff often have staff meetings and 
school commitments after school. If you are going to 
be late please contact the office, thanks.

We have a number of students here at Mulgoa 
with severe nut allergies, can we ask parents 
to be mindful of that when packing food for 
lunch boxes, thank you!

Term 1 dates…
Monday 8th April - Cross Country
Tuesday 9th April - ANZAC service @ paceway Yr 3-6
Wednesday 10th April - School Photos
Friday 12th April - last day of Term 1

Term 2 dates…
Tuesday 30th April - first day of Term 2 for students



Week 9 award recipients!




